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Dear Review committee,
By way of submission please see article attached and below.
I have had some very distasteful experiences with trying to get information out of government bodies including Main Roads,
Sunwater and Local Governments.
I have witnessed extreme frustration, anger and desolation on the part of members of the community when treated as second
class citizens in this way.
In the absence of substantial amendments in the interests of the community , the legislation will be treated as what it is - a cynical
attempt to give the impression of transparency. But the truth is obvious to anyone who is unfortunate enough to have tried to
obtain information.
I also believe that the way that the current legislation is used by government – that is, as an instrument to deny access and justice
simply promotes other less legitimate methods (eg wikileaks) and provides fertile soli for the germination of corrupt practices, the
proliferation of litigation and, in some cases self harm or suicide.
Regards,
Sean Kelly (LLB, MBA, M Tax Law)
Lawyer and Director
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